Roseann J. Bour, Counsel
‘ Telephone: (612) 667-3407
Roseann.J.Bour@wellsfargo.com

Jill Clark

Jill Clark, P.A.

2005 Aquila Avenue N
Minneapolis, MN 55427-3236

Re:  Jerry Moore v. Donald W.R. Allen, et. al.
Court file no.: 27-cv-09-17778

Dear Ms. Clark:

Thank you for talking with me yesterday about the above-referenced matter and the
subpoena you served on Wells Fargo, dated August 26, 2010, in connection with that
matter. I'm writing to confirm you are withdrawing the subpoena, dated August 26,
2010. We understand you will be serving a new subpoena on Wells Fargo.

Please contact me with any questions or to discuss this matter further.

Best regards,

Roseann J. our
Counsel

Together we’ll go far




